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Dear Parents/Carers,         28.3.22 

As we approach the end of term for the Easter holidays, we just wanted to take this opportunity 
to thank you all for the kind and generous donations you have given to support our school 
appeals. We recognise there have been a few in recent weeks, but please know that everything 
that has been received is truly appreciated and we have no doubt they will help all the different 
causes a great deal. For Wear a Hat Day alone, we raised £304 at the Juniors and £132.05 at 
the Infants.  

Our new Parents-Teachers-Friends Association (PTFA) is in its infancy and it inevitably takes a 
little bit of time to obtain all the necessary licences and permissions to raise funds 
appropriately. Once these have been obtained, the PTFA will take the lead on future school 
fundraising and as a school we are in communication with them to decide upon what 
improvements would most benefit the pupils. The PTFA will be sharing with you what they will 
be fundraising for soon and will share with you any plans for Summer term events. 

For our fun Easter events, we are hoping to gift each child in the school with a chocolate Easter 
egg sourced by members of the PTFA, who have been extremely proactive in asking local 
businesses for Easter eggs for our pupils. 

Alongside this, we will draw the raffle on Friday 1st April when additional chocolate eggs can be 
won with all ticket proceeds going towards the PTFA fundraising for future school 
improvements.  

At the Infant school, we are also looking forward to hosting an Easter Bonnet parade on Friday 
1st April. If you would like your child to take part, please support them to make their own 
imaginative creations. We look forward to seeing them.  

At the Junior school, we are asking pupils to decorate a real egg. If unsure, please follow this 
link to see how to prepare an egg shell for decoration (How to make decorated eggs for Easter | 
BBC Good Food). If you would like your child to take part, please support them to decorate an 
egg by Friday 1st April. Once again, we look forward to seeing all their creations.  

At the end of each half-term we like to provide a treat and this time we have asked our sports’ 
provider Premier to give each class, in turn, the experience of a more obscure sport. As a 
result, please ensure your child is wearing appropriate sports’ clothing and footwear on Friday 
1st April.  

We hope our final week of Spring term will be very enjoyable.  

Thank you for your continued support, 

Bradley Young 

Headteacher 
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